
February 14, 2022 

Director Warren Jimenez 
Parks & Recreation 
King County 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Re: Planning deadline extension 

Dear Director Jimenez: 

Thank you for submitting your request for an extension of the planning deadline to the Recreation and 
Conservation Office (RCO). After reviewing your circumstances and considering the progress made to 
date on your plan, I am pleased to inform you that I am granting an extension until September 30, 2022. 

Please have all required documents submitted to RCO for final review by September 30, 2022, for RCO 
to determine if you have met the planning eligibility outlined in Manual 2, Planning Policies and 
Guidelines. 

We look forward to seeing your future grant proposals.  If you have any questions, please contact DeAnn 
Beck at deanna.beck@rco.wa.gov or 360-867-8145. 

Sincerely, 

Megan Duffy 
Director 
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